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June 11, 2025

Mt. Jonathan Maurer
15 Butritts Landing Notth
Westport, CT 06880

Subject: Tank Removal, June 6, 2025

Mauer Residence
15 Butritts Landing North

Westport, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Maurer:

On June 6, 2025, Enviroshield personnel completed the removal of one underground 550-gallon fuel
oil tank located at the subject propetty. The former Jocation of the tank and progression of the tank
removal process is shown in Site Photographs enclosed with this letter.

Prior to the removal of the tank, all liquid, sludge sediment and rinse water were pumped and cleaned
from the tank for disposal by Enviroshield, Inc., a State of Connecticut licensed waste transporter at
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc., 120 Fotbes Avenue, New Haven, Connecticut.

The top of the tank was exposed and enough soil was removed from the excavation to pull the tank
from the ground. The tank was thoroughly inspected for rust, cracks, holes, or other physical
characteristics, which could have been cause for a fuel release. No evidence of a fuel release was
observed.

Soil samples obtained from the tank grave were field screened using a Photo Ionization Detector
(PID); the tesults of the field screening indicated no evidence of a fuel release.

A soil sample was obtained from underneath the former tank and submitted to Complete
Envitonmental Testing (CET) for analysis by Connecticut Extractable Total Petroleum Hydrocarbons
(ETPH). This analysis is an industry standard for detecting #2 heating oil in soil.

As indicated in the attached CET labotatoty report #25F0188, the reported result for the sample
tested is below the laboratory detection limit for ETPH; no petroleum was detected within the sample.
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Mauter Residence

15 Burtitts Landing Noxth
Westport, Connecticut

The tank was transported, cleaned, and disposed of at P.C. Metals, Inc., 270 Central Avenue,
Bridgeport, Connecticut in a manner consistent with industry standards and in compliance with all
Local, State and Federal Codes and Regulations.

The tank grave was backfilled to grade.

Based on visual observations, PID field screening and labotatory analysis, Enviroshield found no
indication of the tank system’s failure.

If you have any questions concerning any of this work, please contact me at your earliest convenience

at (203) 380-5644.

Sincerely,
Enviroshield, Inc.

52U~

.conard Bochicchio
Senior Project Manager

Enclosutes
cc: Attorney W. Glenn Major via email wemajori@pullecom.cam

Westport Building Department via email monnfrio(@iwestportct.gov
Permit #TANK-2025-01064




